You asked:
Cameras

1)      The number of cameras (CCTV/ANPR) used to enforce moving traffic offences on roads for which you are the responsible highway authority

Answer: At present we do not issue penalty charge notices on moving traffic offences, this is a Police matter.
2)      The total length of coverage from all your cameras (CCTV/ANPR) used to enforce moving traffic offences on roads for which you are the responsible highway authority

The Police have 8 ANPR cameras linked through LCC infrastructure. 

The images are not recorded on any of LCC equipment. 

LCC does not hold or have any access to any vehicle data in relation to any vehicles these cameras may capture. Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Penalty Charge Notices

1) The number of Penalty Charge Notices (PCNs) issued for moving traffic offences on roads for which you are the responsible highway authority (2014/15, 2015/16 and 2016-17 YTD)
N/A

2) The number of Penalty Charge Notices (PCNs) upheld for moving traffic offences on roads for which you are the responsible highway authority (2014/15, 2015/16 and 2016-17 YTD)
N/A


3) The income received from Penalty Charge Notices specifically from moving traffic offences on roads for which you are the responsible highway authority (2014/15, 2015/16 and 2016-17 YTD)
N/A

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

